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March 26, 2020 

 

Dear Aztec Families, 

On Monday, Mayor Ron Nirenberg expanded his emergency order for the city of San Antonio to 

include a ‘stay at home’ order. Therefore, we are extending our time away from campus and 

your student will continue their Alternate Learning Plan through at least April 24. 

Everyone -- our staff, students, families, and partners -- has demonstrated such grace and 

dedication to the continuity of student learning during this challenging and uncertain time. 

Since starting the Alternate Learning Plan in earnest this week, you’ve told us how meaningful 

the personal connections are for students and how good it is to have some “normal” back in 

their lives. We’ve loved seeing our students’ faces, hearing their voices, and continuing our 

work together. 

HFA is committed to providing social-emotional support and a positive learning path for each of 

our students. If you have any questions or particular needs regarding your student or concerns 

about your family’s well-being, please reach out to us at info@thealamedaschool.org. 

 

 

Educationally Yours,  

 

 
Jeremiah Montez 
Principal/Superintendent 
Henry Ford Academy: Alameda School for Art + Design 
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